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Oregon has a rich history of allowing it’s residents to supplement their food sourcing 

through hunting, fishing and gathering. With rising food costs, the right to provide 

additional food sources from our state’s bounty is increasingly important. 23 states 

have passed legislation to protect the rights of their residents and I encourage our 

governing body to become the 24th to assure these rights and keep myself and 

fellow Oregonians who rely on these rights proud to live in this great state. 

 

Thank you for you consideration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


